Ke’Mariah Crittenden of Red Level High School said, "Andalusia Head
Start has helped me grow into the young women | am today. My teachers
helped me with early learning and school readiness and the decision to
pursue my dreams of becoming a teacher in which | will start in August. |
would highly recommend it because Head Start is One Big Happy Family
and once you are a part of them, then it is forever. | remember playing
with my friends in which we are graduating together this year and going
to sleep at naptime. Thank you Head Start for the early learning years
and not forgetting about your past students." Kaleb Stoudemire of
Andalusia High School was quoted as saying, "Head Start has helped my
social life at an early age. Everyone should go to learn and have fun with
the memories they will make, and it is a wonderful experience. My
teachers influence me by pre-teaching us things we needed to learn not
only in class but in life also. | would highly recommend Head Start to
families and just people in general with young children. | will always
remember we were able to socialize freely." SEARP&DC's Head Start and
Early Head Start programs impact children and families for generations.



